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TIM MOORE (LOCAL GOVERNMENT CONTRIBUTIONS PLANS COMMITTEE MEMBER) 

Date Disclosure made 

Relevant Tribunal 

duties Management action Reasons 

15 

September 

2022 

 

(updated 

16 

February 

2023) 

Mr Moore has was previously engaged 

by Blacktown Council to provide 

planning services between February 

2022 and August 2022.   

Assessing parts of 

Contributions Plans to 

be submitted by 

Blacktown Council 

Mr Moore was not exercising his 

functions in relation to (and not 

receive briefings for) reviews of 

contributions plans submitted 

by Blacktown Council. 

Updated management action 

from 16 February 2023: no 

further action required, as Mr 

Moore is no longer engaged by 

Blacktown Council 

Mr Moore exercising his functions in relation to 

parts of Blacktown Council’s contributions 

plans when he provided planning services for 

the Council could be a conflict of interest. It 

could also result in him having access to 

information in exercising one function that may 

be relevant to his other function.  

Carrying out both functions could also be 

perceived as a conflict of interest.  

These management actions will avoid the 

conflicts of interest. 

 


